
Arcola Alumni Association 
 

Board of Directors Meeting 
 

August 3, 2023 
 
 
 
 
     The Arcola Alumni Association Board of Directors met at the home of Dr. Robert 
Arrol at 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, August 3rd.  President John Fishel conducted the 
meeting with members Judy Thomas, Robert Arrol, Larry Bushu and Sue Stout also 
welcoming Carolyn Cloyd, Class of 1980, to the board.  The minutes of the April 4, 2023 
meeting were accepted as presented.  The treasurer’s report was unavailable. 
 
     The association is still waiting to hear the status of our order for additional trophy 
cases for the AHS Band and Chorus awards. 
 
     Stout reported October 14th has been confirmed as date for the Distinguished Alumni 
banquet at Kaskaskia Country Club.  This year’s honorees are  William Robert “Bob” 
Fortney (1944), Virginia L. Fortney (1952), John V. “Jack” Fishel (1956), John G. 
“Corky” Clark (1962) and Dennis R. “Denny” Thompson (1968). 
 
     Much discussion was given to details and assignments for the upcoming October 
14th banquet.  The board agreed to hold the cost of banquet reservations at $30.00.   
   
Respectfully submitted,   
  
 
   
Sue Stout, Recording Secretary     
 

 

 

 

 

September 23, 2023: 
 
Board members met at 9:00 a.m. with webmaster Andy Walton at the home of Larry 
Bushu to discuss the upcoming October 14th banquet and Walton’s PowerPoint 
presentation. 


